
EXCLSUIVE:   Media Is Falsely Reporting Milwaukee 
Police Arrests For Violating Evers’ Order 

By Mark Belling, WISN-AM 
  

Milwaukee Police sources tell me several media outlets are inaccurately 
reporting that the Police Department has arrested 107 people for 
violating Gov. Tony Evers’ “Safer At Home” order.    

  

Police sources say the department is only using the “Safer At Home” 
citations as an add-on to individuals being arrested for other crimes.   No 
one, according to these sources, is being cited without an investigation 
into separate behavior.  For example, someone caught burglarizing a 
home may be given an additional citation for violating Evers’ 
order.  Individuals are not being cited for merely violating the Evers’ 
order with no underlying separate offense. 
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